
 

UNITED DEMOCRATIC ALLIANCE 

NATIONAL ELECTIONS BOARD 

     

Date: May 18, 2024 

 

NOTICE OF PIPELINE WARD – LEVEL REPEAT ELECTION 

 
Further to our earlier notice on ward – level repeat election, kindly note 
that Pipeline Ward will be having repeat election for the following 
positions on May 19, 2024 as follows: 
 
Nairobi County; 

1. Pipeline Ward – Representative of Women position 

2. Pipeline Ward – Member position 

  

All eligible delegates of the UDA Party are hereby invited to participate 
in this electoral process. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

ENG. ANTHONY MWAURA  
CHAIRMAN - NEB 

 

PARTY OFFICES 
Hustler Plaza 
Ngong Rd 
P.O Box 37500 - 00100 

CONTACT US 
+254 791 555 222 
020 202 0405 
email: nominations@uda.ke 

HUSTLER PLAZA 


